
October is Domestic October is Domestic Violence 
Awareness Month (DVAM) and across the country, 
advocates are joining health care providers, business 
leaders, policy makers, faith-based groups, college 
students and others at events and activities designed to 
educate the public about domestic and sexual violence. 
Domestic violence is a crime and FEEWWV want our 
sisters to know “You Are Not Alone”. 

If you are in immediate danger call 911

The following are resources for victims of domestic 
violence:
National Domestic Violence Hotline
1-800-799-SAFE (7233) or 1-800-787-3224 (TYY)
www.ndvh.org

National Sexual Assault Hotline
1-800-656-HOPE (4673)
www.ncdsv.org

The National Center for Victims of Crime
1-800-FYI-CALL (1-800-394-2255) or
1800-211-7996 (TTY)
www.ncvc.org

http://www.ndvh.org/
http://www.ncdsv.org/

